
 

 
 

 

 

26th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thorpe Park Trip – 27th March 2024 
 
In recognition of the hard work and effort students have been putting into their studies this year, we would 
like to run a trip to Thorpe Park to reward students who fulfil any of the below criteria:  
 

1. On target or above in their current mocks across 7 out of 9 subjects  
2. Increased by at least two grades on average across 7 out of 9 subjects from their November to 

January mock exams  
3. Increased by at least one grade on average across 7 out of 9 subjects from their November to 

January mock exams  
4. Have at least 96% attendance with an average ATL score of 3 or above 

 
We are anticipating approximately 50 spaces for the trip prioritised in order of the criteria above however, 
we hope to run beyond this should the numbers of students fulfilling this criteria exceed it. The cost of the 
ticket will be £16 and students will be invited by the 8th March and letters will be sent out with further 
information.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact myself or a member of the Year 11 pastoral team. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Eracleous-Rickard 
Year Leader: Year 11 
 

 
 


